
Cast-iron pump missing from residence
Monday, November 19, 2012  3:08 PM - 

At 4:39 p.m. on Friday, Delphos Police were called to the 600 block of Euclid Avenue in
reference to a theft complaint.  
Upon officers’ arrival, the victim stated someone had taken a cast-iron pump from behind the
residence.  
The case was forwarded to the Detective Bureau for further investigation.
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